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This is the Library's assessment for CMPT 126 Introduction to Computing Science and Programming.

CMPT 126 Introduction to Computing Science and Programming 

This course is proposed as a condensed version of CMPT 120/125 for students who are already comfortable writing programs in a structured language.  It is a required course, with an estimated enrolment of 200 students per year.  It will first be offered in 2004-3 and every semester thereafter.  

Library resources

This introductory course is being proposed as part of a new sequence for material already taught in existing courses (101, 104) and adequately supported by the Library.   The Library’s present collection development activities support this, as well as more advanced programming courses.  No additional library resources will be required.

Costs:  There are no library costs associated with this course.

Note:  The materials required for this course are located in the WAC Bennett Library on the Burnaby campus.  This assessment is based on the assumption that the course will be offered at SFU’s Burnaby campus.  If the course were to be offered at SFU Surrey or Harbour Center, or as an off-campus course, additional Library costs would be incurred.

If you have any questions regarding this assessment, please don’t hesitate to contact me by phone (3263) or by email, gbird@sfu.ca.

Page 1 of 1

